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June 16, 2010 
 

Crime Alert 
 

Thefts from Unsecured Vehicles  

The Newark Police Department is warning residents of the western section of the City of 

Newark of a recent rash of unsecured/unlocked vehicles being entered and items stolen 

from within.  Since the weekend of June 10
th

, 2010, approximately one dozen unsecured 

vehicles have been entered in the overnight hours.  Items such as GPS units, cell phones, 

IPOD’s, wallets and purses have been stolen.   

 

The Newark Police would like to remind everyone to lock their vehicles at all times and 

remove any valuable items from the vehicle while it is parked. 

      

 

Anyone with questions regarding this release is asked to contact M/Cpl. Gerald Bryda, 

the Newark Police Department Crime Prevention Officer at (302) 366-7110, ext 129. 

 

 


